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Waterloo Regional Police Male Chorus concert

	Coming to New Tecumseth on Saturday, April 18 is the Waterloo Regional Police Male Chorus who will perform at the Tottenham

Community Centre. The concert is at 7 p.m. and is hosted by the Beeton Trinity United Church. This is a concert you do not want to

miss so get your tickets now.

The award winning group of over 60 members has been performing for over 41 years and has performed throughout Canada, United

States and Britain. They have received recognition from the White House and Buckingham Palace. In addition they have performed

several times on Parliament Hill and Queen's Park for Police Memorial Services.

Tickets for the concert are $15 and are available at Nescenti's Esthetics in Tottenham, Hava Java, Beeton Barber Shop and Beeton

Animal Hospital in Beeton and Herbert's in Alliston or call 905 729-0987.
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